Michael Nyitray Letters from International Organizations

October 23, 2007

SR Michael Nyitray

o Brunswick Margate Lanes
2020 N. State Road 7
Margate, FL 33063

Dear Michael,

On behalf of the athletes, volunteers and County Management Team of Special
Olympics Broward County, I would like to acknowledge your help and support
with the training of World Games Athlete, Lorraine Nilson. Mark Hurvitz said
that your help was invaluable. We thank you for taking time out of your busy
schedule to help get Lorraine ready for China. The donation is valued at
$

Special Olympics Broward County greatly appreciates this support and
generosity towards our program. It is support from the community that enables
us to provide a quality program for the athletes involved in our program. We
thank you again for your generosity.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 954-486-7464.
Sincerely,

%ﬂuﬁ'—/ he

Linda Mills, Director

Special Olympics Broward County

florida » broward county www.sobc.org
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EPBA

European Bowling Proprietors Association
P.O. Box 13 044, 600 13 Norrkdping, Sweden
Phone +46-11-123870, fax +46-11-123850
I nternet: www.vilbergen-bowling.se

L etter of Recommendation:

| can strongly recommend Mr. Mike Nyitray, from Mia

as a headcoach for any National Team or Internatidap Team.
Mr. Nyitray has been training and coaching Teame@rim Sweden
for 3%2 years in Sweden National Elite League.

His coaching was very successful for Team Ornen!

He is one of the best world top coaches with léfsractice and
international experience on a very high level.

Regards

Ake Bjerselius
EPBA-President
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BOWLING
5301 South 76th Street * Greendale, Wl 53129 % PHONE: (414) 421-9008 * FAX: (414) 421-9188

The U.S. Nafional Bowling Team

DATE: July 3, 1997
TO: Mike Nyitray

FROM: Donna L. Parteka, Manager
TEAM USA

Thank you for doing a wonderful job as team leader at the FIQ American Zone Y outh
Championships in Orlando, Florida! Your organizational skills and dedication to the
athletes was appreciated.

Enclosed you will find some newsletters that went out to the bowling industry featuring
articles on the FIQ American Zone Youth Championships. Also enclosed you will find
addresses and telephone numbers of the delegation from the U.S. in case you need to
contact someone.

We hope this event was an enjoyable one and that you have many good memories.

Qﬁ*:”[/ (i “’9/*\.

I National Governing Body for the Sport of Bowling
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Saudi Bowling Federation

Presidency of Youth Welfare Riyadh - Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
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MAR. 2,1997

TO: MR. MICHAEL NYITRAY

FROM: THE SECRTARY GENERAL

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR WHAT YOU HAVE
DONE FOR OUR NATIONAL TEAM ALL THESE MONTHES.
WISH TO YOU GOOD LUCK IN YOUR COMING LIFE .

HOPE TO SEE YOU AGAIN,

SECRETARY GENERAL .

/ i W
MASHARI AL- SUBAIHT
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Olympic Complex - Al Wadi Rd. P.O.Box 59474 Riyadh 11525 Saudi Arabia Tel.: 4823055 / 4823073 - Fax.: 4823006
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Saudi Bowling FPederation

Presidency of Youth Welfare  Riyadh- Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
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MAR. 2, 1997

TO: MR. MICHAEL NYITRAY

FROM; THE EMPLOYEES OF THE S&UDI BOWLING FEDERATION

WE WOULD LIKE TO S&Y TO YOU WE WILL NOT FORGET
THE NICE DAYS YOU STAY WITH US IN OUR COUNTRY .
WISH TO YOU GOOD LUCK IN YOUR COMING LIFE .

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AGAIN,

YOUR FRIENDS,

FAHAD ALJOWAIR
SALEH ADDOSARI
MESHAAL A& ABDALWAHID

SULTAN ASSAWANDI
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Olympic Complex - Al Wadi Rd. P.O.Box 59474 Riyadh 11525 Saudi Arabia Tel.: 4823055 / 4823073 - Fax.: 4823006
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FILIPINO OVERSEAS BOWLERS OF RITADH
Diyac 4%; r'"p“it Club
DO. Box 148, Pivadh 11411
Kingclom of Saudi Arabia

February 28, 1997

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Michael E. Nyitray

On behalf of the Filipino Overseas Bowlers of Riyadh ("FOBR"), a
member of the Philippine Bowling Congress, I would like to take this
opportunity to express our sincere gratitude to Michael ("Mike") E. Nyitray for
his valuable contribution towards the advancement and promotion of bowling
in Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. His presence, constant support and friendly/brotherly
attitude towards us have been an inspiration to all members of the Filipino
bowling community.

We are confident that if he be given the chance to prove his capabilities,
he will be a valuable asset to your organization.

Best regards,
—vidkor & \lworaq
Victor C. Liwanag

Chairm
Filipino Overseas Bowlers of Riyadh

Tol No. (896613 4640552, Fax No. (966-1) 46405572
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THAI TENPIN BOWLING CONGRESS

210/95 ouuvianms Uszd Agumwg 10250
210/95 Pattanakan Road, Pravet, Bangkok 10250 Thailand
Tel : (662) 321-2310, 321-4591 Fax : (662) 321-9624

77/ 260 CHOLLADA VILLAGE
SAI MAI ROAD, BANG KIHEN
BANGKOK 10220
PHONE:(662)532-0586
FAX:(662)991-4070

January 28, 1996

Mike,

I wanted to tell you what a pleasure it has been to work with you during the past year. I enjoyed our many
hours of discussion regarding coaching philosophy and team strategies . I learned a great deal. You surprised many
people here when you wanted to learn about the "helicopter". The thai bowlers could not believe that an American
would be so open mined to learn the"asain style" especially since it is not accepted in the west.

You understand how difficult it was for the bowlers communicate with a coach that is from anather country.
You really understand how to communicate with the bowler regardless of the language barrier, making the leaning
process casy. I ecspecially like how you use the vedeo camera to show the bowlers directly what they need to work on.

[ had many good experiences from last year, like the indescribable feeling to be a part Team Thailand when
we won the FIQ Gold medal in Reno. But I must say the most memorable moment of the past year was when you
and I, together, coached Kitchawat and Jilaporn to the men's doubles Gold medal in the 1995 SEA Games. It was
Thailand's first Gold medal of the competition. [ remember saying to you "We did it". It was a very emotional moment.

It is unfortunate that the political climate in thailand will not allow the T.T.B.C. to hire a coach in 1996. I know
that I will miss working with you. If for any reason you need a referrence for future coaching opportunities, do not
hesitate to use my name. [ will be happy to give you a very positive recommendation.

Mike, you will always be my brother and you are always welcome to my home. I hope you will be able to

come back to Thailand. I wish you the best of luck with your coaching career and a very happy life.

Yours very truly,

Kasem Theerakulchai

Manager , 1995 Thai National Bowling Team

iy P . . ?é*
d@ngn ez swiusiluffounnmd edleds. gy anznssumslefntlawialsuvalng manviwdalsznalng
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